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August 1, 2021

Dear Members:

I hope you are all well and enjoying summer wherever you are. It has been quite a
challenging year for all of us due to virus, other health issues some have been struggling
with, and tragic losses of family that some of our members have experienced. Let us look
forward to a better year ahead in which we can be together, smile and enjoy the good
things in life.

We have great plans for the upcoming season. Enclosed you will find your Membership
form, Tentative Calendar of Events for 2021-22, and flyers for the events that are planned
for the first half of the year. PLEASE SEND IN YOUR MEMBERSHIP DUES BEFORE
SEPTEMBER 30th SO THAT YOUR NAME CAN BE INCLUDED IN MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORY.
Our Welcome Back Sunset Dinner Cruise will be our first big event of the season and will
surely be fantastic. The Christmas Dinner Dance will be extraordinary — so send in your
forms and checks as soon as possible.

Mackle Park has informed me that we may have to adjust the time of our monthly
meetings. As soon as | have definite information on this | will send out email to confirm
the times of our meetings for the year.

| look forward to seeing you all in the fall and to a wonderful year ahead. Together we
will work to maintain our great Italian American Society of Marco Island. Many thanks to
all of you for your support. God Bless you all and God Bless America.

Sincerely,

Barbara DeRosa, President
ITALIAN AMERICAN SOCIETY OF MARCO ISLAND



